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Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

November 12, 2024 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Takira T. Thompson, Engineering Specialist IV, Division ofEngineering 77T L/:: 

Docket No. 20240123-WU - Application for grandfather certificate to operate 
water utility in Columbia County by Suwannee Valley Utilities, LLC. 

Please file the attached email thread regarding Suwannee Valley Utilities, LLC's delayed 
response to staffs September 23, 2024 deficiency letter in Docket No. 20240123-WU. 

TTT/da 

Attachment 



From: Danielle Adams
To: "Mike Smallridge"
Cc: Takira Thompson; Ryan Sandy
Subject: RE: DN 20240123-WU - Suwannee Valley Utilities Deficiency Letter dated September 23, 2024
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 11:10:35 AM

Thank you.  I have copied the relevant technical and legal staff on this email to make them
aware.
 
 
Danielle Adams
Administrative Assistant
Division of Engineering
Florida Public Service Commission
Office:  (850) 413-6836
 
 
 
 
 
From: Mike Smallridge <mike@fus1llc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 10:21 AM
To: Danielle Adams <DAdams@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: DN 20240123-WU - Suwannee Valley Utilities Deficiency Letter dated September 23,
2024
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Danielle, Sorry this is the first time since the hurricanes I have had a chance to breath. I spoke with
the surveyor and I am sending them some information by email and we are scheduled to meet next
week. He told me I could go to the court house and get some of this, so I will do that next week also
and send it to the docket file.  I will let you know more after I meet with them next week. Thanks for
your patience. Mike
 

From: Danielle Adams <DAdams@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 10:30 AM
To: 'Mike@FUS1LLC.com' <Mike@FUS1LLC.com>
Cc: Takira Thompson <tthompso@psc.state.fl.us>; Phillip Ellis <PEllis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Marissa
Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>; Laura King <LKing@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: DN 20240123-WU - Suwannee Valley Utilities Deficiency Letter dated September 23, 2024
 

Dear Mr. Smallridge,
 
Please find attached your copy of DN 20240123-WU - Suwannee Valley Utilities
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Deficiency Letter dated September 23, 2024, filed with the Commission Clerk
today.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Danielle Adams
Administrative Assistant
Division of Engineering
Florida Public Service Commission
Office:  (850) 413-6836
 




